From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 2/22/2013 1:18:01 PM
Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

To: . 1 . . .
° 'julie halligan ‘gov' (julie halligan@cpuc.ca.gov): Redacted
Redacted Bob ChipkevichRedacted
[Redacted | jlane@semprautilities.com (jlane@semprautilities.com);
jerry.schmitz@swgas.com (jerry.schmitz@swgas.com)
Cc:
Bcec:

Subject: Canceled: CPUC Safety Symposium -- Status meeting

Cancelling today’s call, due to Julie’s meeting w/Paul Clannon, Executive Director of CPUC.
Update following.

3k 3k 3k 3k 3k 3k sk 3k 5k sk %k 3k sk 3k sk sk %k sk sk ok sk sk ok ok ok sk sk sk ok ok ok ok ok ok ok kok sk sk

Hello everyone, this is the short update meeting we agreed to schedule on Friday’s for the
next several weeks. There may be some weeks where no call is required, but just wanted this
on the calendars,

Thank you

Jane
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